

## St Joseph's School, Waroona

14 Millar Street, Waroona, WA, 6215 (PO Box 129, Waroona)

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

## St Joey's Weekly:

	Events
Friday 4/3	Virtual Assembly with Merit Certificate presentation @ 8:40am
Monday 7/3	Labour Day Public Holiday
Tuesday 8/3	Pupil Free Day
Wednesday 9/3	Canteen open!! Volunteers; Eden Pisconeri, Katie Ward, Meg Fiorenza Monty (our school dog) 1st Birthday!
Thursday 10/3	Don't forget to support our P & F Tupperware fundraiser!

Our mission is "to provide an affordable, quality Catholic education.'

St Joseph's School, as an integral part of the Waroona Catholic Community, is inspired by Christ's teachings. We endeavour to nurture all children to grow as confident, independent, lifelong learners, enabling them to contribute to society with dignity, respect and a spirit of service.



**Staff Carpark:** 

We ask all families to please refrain from entering or parking in the staff carpark at any time. Our students are in this area throughout the day therefore no traffic during school hours is essential to their safety.

**Full Family Details** 

At the beginning of every school year, we normally send home a print out of all of your family contact details for updating. To save paper this year, we have decided to encourage parents to advise the school if any details change. This includes phone numbers, emails and emergency contact details. Please email the school any changes when they occur.

**Notes recently sent home:** 

P & F Easter Raffle

P & F Special Lunch Day

**COVID-19:** 

Children who are unwell need to remain at home and if displaying symptoms, **please get tested**. Please advise our school Principal of any positive tests in your household: michael.odwyer@cewa.edu.au

**Uniform Shop:** 

All uniform orders can be completed over the telephone or via email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

**Canteen:** 

Special exemptions apply to parents volunteering in the canteen. We

will be opening the canteen on a Wednesday each week.

Click here to view our reduced temporary menu. If you are available to volunteer, please email:

admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

Don't forget students are also able to have icy pole buckets to celebrate

their birthdays!